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Swim in St. George's Bay, St. Julians 
 
 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners that as part of the 
Super League event, a swim will be held in St. George’s Bay, St. Julians on Friday 26th 
October 2018, from 1530 hours to 1745 hours.   
 
The swim course will be along the imaginary line A, B, C and D as shown dashed in 
blue on attached chart. Marker buoys will be laid at points B and C, which will indicate 
the turning points. A 20 metre offset from this area is being established as a restricted 
area during the swim. 
 
POSITION  LATITUDE (N)  LONGITUDE (E) 
 
A   35º 55’.539   014º 29’.295 
B   35º 55’.589   014º 29’.333 
C   35º 55’.580   014º 29’.349 
D   35º 55’.535   014º 29’.301 
 
Mariners are instructed not to enter the restricted area on the mentioned date and times 
stated above. They are to cooperate with the organizers and Maritime Enforcement 
officers in the area. Moreover they are to obey any instructions given by Valletta Port 
Control (Valletta VTS) on VHF channel 12. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Charts Affected: BA 177, 2537 and 2538  
 
 
 




